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From: Rumell, Kevin
To: Lingholm, Ryan; Webb, Theresa
Cc: Barletto, Missy; Morgan, John; Goldman, Jeffrey; Wintemute, James; Rasor, Jeffrey
Subject: FW: STC 405-000-10-1
Date: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 11:36:10 AM
Attachments: image001.png
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I have confirmation from Jessica Koburger from the State of Florida Department of Management
 Services that Macmillan Oil Company has been suspended from the State Bulk Fuel Contract #405-
000-10-1. The alternative vendor for bulk fuel purchases under the contract for Palm Beach County
 is Mansfield Oil Company.
 
Anticipating that there might be some negative consequence with Macmillan Oil Company relating
 to the previous allegations against them, we sought and receive approval from City Commission on
 10-7-14 to purchase bulk fuel from Mansfield Oil Company, through June 30, 2016 which was when
 the contract was set to expire. The contract has now been amended to expire on June 30, 2019. Is it
 possible to obtain authorization from the City Manager to purchase fuel from Mansfield Oil
 Company until such time as we can seek City Commission approval for Mansfield Oil through June
 30, 2019?
 
The amended contract, with Mansfield Oil on pages 26 through 30, can be found here:
   http://www.dms.myflorida.com/content/download/55893/236090/file/405-000-10-
1%20Executed%20Contract%20and%20Amendments.pdf
 
Kevin G. Rumell
Fleet Maintenance Superintendent
City of Delray Beach
Office (561) 243-7333
Cell     (561) 665-1115
Fax     (561) 272-5366
Email   rumell@mydelraybeach.com
 


             
 


                An ASE Blue Seal Certified Facility
            
PUBLIC RECORDS NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from local
 officials, employees, or the general public regarding city business are public records available to the public and
 media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure.
 


From: Koburger, Jessica [mailto:Jessica.Koburger@dms.myflorida.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2016 11:14 AM
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To: Rumell, Kevin
Subject: STC 405-000-10-1
 
Kevin,
 
It was a pleasure speaking with you, this morning. Per our conversation, Macmillan Oil Company,
 LLC, has been suspended from the State Term Contract. You may use other Vendors in the Contract
 that offer services in your area.
 
Respectfully,
 
Jessica Koburger
Contract Manager
Bureau of Contract Management
Division of State Purchasing
DMS Customer Satisfaction Survey
Florida Department of Management Services
4050 Esplanade Way Suite 360 Tallahassee, Florida, 32399
Office: (850) 922-1214
Jessica.Koburger@dms.MyFlorida.com
 
"We Serve Those Who Serve Florida"
Maintain Process-Oriented Mindset
Challenge the Status Quo
Create Efficiencies
Respect State Employees
 



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/dmscustomersatisfactionsurvey
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